


Recommendation
Based upon a review of the 2013 Central City Historic District Reconnaissance Level
Survey, Planning staff recommends the Historic Landmark Commission accept the survey.

This survey is supported in part by a Certified Local Government (CLG) grant. The CLG
program is administered by the Utah State Historic Preservation Office (SHPQ), a division of

Utah State History. The study is funded with the assistance of a federal grant from the U.S.
Department of the Interior, National Park Service.

Attachments:

A. Photo Sheets

® Page 2




® Page 3

Attachment A
Photo Sheets




Attachment B
September 5, 2013 Minutes







































































































































































































